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I am OPPOSED to this potential new law that would require in person voting only. 

THIS WILL MAKE IT HARDER FOR PEOPLE TO VOTE! This new law would 

disenfranchise voters, especially those who have to work during the day. It would be 

a stupid selfish law! 

 

I AM A STRONG SUPPORTER OF MAIL-IN BALLOTS! 


